
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Like many people, my family has been touched  

by cancer, and I know how devastating it can be.  

For people in Berwick who are receiving treatment, this  

can be made even more difficult because of the distance  

they have to travel to hospital. 

Berwick Cancer Car drivers not only offer transport to local people who need to  

visit hospital, they also stay with them during their treatment, and then bring 

them home. 

I have decided to support this much needed charity in a very unusual way.  

On Monday July 16th, here at Tweedmouth West, I will be having my head 

shaved!  

Many people lose their hair as a result of the treatment - mine will soon grow 

back! 

I would really appreciate your support, and a giving page/sponsor forms will be 

coming soon.  

Yours sincerely 

Anne Robertson  


